
WELCOME BACK
TO OUR TABLE.EMBRACING                             

TRADITIONS FOR OVER 30 YEARS TM

WHAT YOU CAN EXPECT FROM US:

WHAT WE ASK OF YOU:

The health and well-being of our customers and team members has always 

been a top priority at Carlucci. As we reopen, we have taken additional safety 

and sanitation measures with guidance by the Centers for Disease Control (CDC) 

to ensure everyone’s continued safety as you dine with us. Please help us 

remain committed to our objectives by following the social distancing 

and safety measures established here at Carlucci.

We appreciate you and are grateful you’ve chosen to dine at Carlucci. 
We are committed to providing you with a safe, pleasant 

experience while you dine with us.

SINGLE-USE MENUS for every customer, disposed of after one use.

SOCIALLY DISTANCED DINING with tables reconfigured for safe dining.

CLEAN & SANITIZED DINING SPACES including additional sanitizing after each visit.

HEALTHY TEAM MEMBERS with daily temperature and well-being checks.

PROTECTIVE MASKS worn by all team members.

FREQUENT HAND WASHING by all team members.

SANITIZING STATIONS near the entrance for use as needed.

MAKE A RESERVATION so we can accommodate you upon arrival.

WEAR A MASK when not seated at your table.

SOCIALLY DISTANCE yourself from other parties in the lobby while waiting to be seated.

EXERCISE CAUTION by covering your mouth if you cough or sneeze.

BE CONSIDERATE of other guests by following the guidelines.

RESCHEDULE YOUR VISIT if you have symptoms, have been asked to quarantine 
or have been exposed to someone with COVID-19 in the last 14 days.

please. . .

enjoy your visit!


